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I would like to make the following comments about the proposed alternative land 
allocation sites
 
1    A590 Corridor and Junction 36        EN56 Proposed mixed housing and 
employment use
 
I strongly object to the proposed allocation of this entire strip of land for 
employment 
and housing.  This ribbon development is entirely out of keeping with the 
character of 
the rural landscape.  Other proposed developments around Brettarg holt 
roundabout 
itself would have to be appropriate in scale and sensitively sited.
 
2    Kendal SE          M40# and R140# Proposed Mixed residential and housing
 
I object to the proposal to use these two fields for housing and employment.  
These 
green fields are a welcome visual reminder of our rural environment.  Being 
rising land 
they are prominent and add greatly to the character of the urban landscape here.
 
3    Oxenholme:  M2#, M5# R120# RN301  Proposed extension
 
Whilst some development may be appropriate here I feel that some green space 
needs 
to remain to retain the separation of Oxenholme from Kendal
 
Judith Wallen 
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